

CITY OF PRAIRIE CITY 203 E. JEFFERSON P.O. BOX 607 PRAIRIE CITY, IA 50228 PHONE (515) 994-2649 FAX (515) 994-2376

April 24, 2020

Dear Prairie City Residents,

Good afternoon, I wanted to inform everyone that I am extending my Emergency Proclamation through the month of May 2020. As a father my goal is to protect my family, and as the mayor my goal is to protect you and the city. This decision is not taken lightly, but I would rather err on the side of caution than to open our city prematurely. I encourage everyone to continue to follow the recommendations of "social distancing" and no "mass gatherings" (no more than 10 people). Again, I believe this is the best course of action to take at this time. Thank you and please stay safe and healthy!

Best regards,

Chad D. Alleger

Mayor

City of Prairie City